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THE UNIVERSITY OF UTAH
Office of the Director
Patent and Product Development
2045 Annex

Mr. Ray Woodrow
Princeton University
P.O. Box 36
Princeton, N. J. 08540

Dear Ray:

511(;~'

December 22, 1977

This letter is in reply to your letter of December 12th regarding
the copyright law.

I believe Ralph Davis' memorandum should be distributed
by SUPA, directly, since this will alert the universities that we are
doing something collectively to assist the universities.

Perhaps we should vote on this at the annual SUPA meeting
in Atlanta.

Sincerely,

UNIVERSITY OF UTAH

rJ.W.~-
C. W. Martin, Director
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SALT LAKE CITY 84112


